5 Jennifer Rd.

Scotia, NY  12302

March 18, 2016

cgplanrevision@fs.fed.us
To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing to urge the Custer-Gallatin National Forest to manage habitat for wild bison when revising its forest plan.  Historically, the plans neglect to include standards for managing habitat for native wild, migratory bison.   

The 1985 Forest Plan must be revised using the best available science to inform buffalo management and support a habitat standard to ensure a place for the buffalo. Adopt a standard to manage habitat on the National Forests for viable populations of migratory buffalo, and modify what is being proposed so buffalo are included in the planning effort.   

It is time for the Forest Service to update its long-term habitat plan to include an important wildlife species that has made its presence known on our National Forests, the last wild buffalo.

Sincerely,
Patti Packer
Patti Packer

